
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                 
 

Hunter Huss High School 
 “Make Your Mark” 

February 2018 NEWSLETTER 
 

The mission of Hunter Huss High School is to empower students to be lifelong learners and equip 
them to be successful members of society.  

1518 Edgefield Avenue, Gastonia, NC 28054 Tel: (704) 866-6610 Fax: (704) 866-6103  

February Events 
2/6/18:  Basketball @ SCHS 
2/9/18:  Basketball @ 
Ashbrook 
2/14/18:  WorkKeys Exam 
2/27/18:  ACT Exam 
3/2/18:  HBCU College Fair 

Welcome New Staff 
We would like to extend a Huskie Welcome to our newest staff members: 

Sam Bishop, (EMT) 
Sophia Edwards (Science) 

Billy Thompson, (Firefighter) 
 
February Testing:  ACT & WorkKeys 
February 14th and February 27th will be testing dates at Hunter Huss.  Selected seniors will take the WorkKeys exam on February 14th.  All juniors will take the ACT February 27th.  Please make sure that you are attending practice sessions offered afterschool or online websites to prepare.  Please see your administrator or counselor if you have questions.  ACT sessions are available in the library on Monday afternoons.  WorkKeys tutoring is available on Tuesday afternoons.  See Mr. Dermott or Ms. Willis for details.    Prom Season is Almost Here! 

                 

Save the Date! 
Hunter Huss Prom 

Friday May 4th, 2018 
Gastonia Conference Center 

Tickets will go on sale February 20th and 
will be sold on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
during lunches & every day after school. 

Ticket cost: $50.00 

2017-2018 HUSKIE ATTIRE 
Continue to Update your “Huskie” Wardrobe with spring apparel available in the front office.  Stop by and see Ms. Biggerstaff for details. Currently there are multiple shirt options and tumblers for sale.  

#HuskieNation  
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 “Hunter Huss @ 3A Regional Swim Meet”  At the Western 3A Regionals, Senior Matt Fender qualified for States for the fourth straight year, placing eighth in the 200-yard freestyle and 100-yard Butterfly, posting his personal bests for this season. Our relays, dropping a total of six seconds, placed 23rd and 18th. Pictured are senior Kaleb Hendren, senior Cameron Hatten, sophomore Henry Taylor, senior Matt Fender and freshman Lance Byrum.  

“Blake Wilson 1000th point presentation”          
Blake Wilson scored his 1000th point in 
basketball versus Burns High School. 
While the final regular season game will be this 
Friday against Ashbrook, stay tuned to the 
website for the playoff schedule. 

 
“Mars Hill Choral Auditions” 

Congratulations to the following chorus students for 
being chosen to participate in the 2018 Mars Hill 
University Choral Festival.  They are Kameron Headley, 
Maleek Wright and Cierra Davis.  This is Cierra's second 
year being chosen for this event. 

“Going to Work” 
Congratulations to Alex Sanders as he was 
chosen for an internship with A&E in 
Gastonia.  Alex will report to work during 4th 
period every day earning a credit and a 
paycheck for spring semester.   


